
 

‘Christ be our light’ Friday 17th November 2017 

Statement to live by 

I can tell you how I look after myself. 

Important Dates  

(new and amended dates in red) 

 

23rd November—Non Uniform Day (see overleaf) 

3rd December—Family Mass at church 9:00am  

3rd December—Barkers singing event Year 1-6 

meet 11:15am 

8th December—Christmas Fayre from 2pm 

12th December—EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2.15pm 

13th December—EYFS/KS1 Nativity 9.15am 

19th December—Carol Service 5.30pm 

20th December—Christmas Lunch Day 

20th December—Christmas Jumper Day 

22nd December—No Group of 8 Lessons 

22nd December—Whole School Pantomime Trip 

22nd December—Break for Christmas 

8th January—Training Day 

9th January—Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

How to contact us: 
 
www.sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 
admin@sacredheart.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Tel: 01609 780971 

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Barrs 

Cross Country Finals 

On Tuesday afternoon, 7 children went to the area 

finals of Cross Country at Knayton. The course 

was very muddy and there were lots of children 

from other schools. There were 40 people in our 

race. Our race was both hard and easy. We came 

11th and 12th in our race. We were tired at the end 

but still excited. Everybody else from Sacred 

Heart did their best. 

 

By Amy and Jameela 

 

 



Stars of the Week 

 

Whitby  Ida—for super imagination in her play this week  

Byland  Aodhan—for excellent work in maths  

   Ava-Mai—for working hard all week  

Fountains  Clara—for excellent contributions to the class   

   liturgy  

   Aaron Kurian—for keeping his focus in lessons 

   

    

Non Uniform Day 

We will be holding a non uniform on Thursday 23rd November. We 

would like to ask children to bring in a tombola prize for our   

Christmas Fayre which takes place on Friday 8th December. Thank 

you.  

 

Job Vacancy 

 

We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic and        

committed lunchtime supervisory assistant to join our 

friendly staff and help ensure that children’s 

lunchtimes are enjoyable and safe.  

The post is 1 hour a day 12pm—1pm (5 hours a week), term time only. If 

you are interested in applying please speak to Mrs Outram in the school 

office.   

 

 

Christmas Tree Festival 

 

This year our school will be taking part 

in the Christmas Tree Festival that is 

being held at All Saints Church from 

1st—3rd December 2017. Some of our 

children will visit the church with Mrs 

Benson to decorate the tree.  

 

Mrs Benson has asked if anyone would 

kindling donate some red tinsel for our 

tree design. If you can help, please 

drop off at the school office before 

Friday 24th November.  

 

There will be a competition for the 

most popular tree as voted by the      

visitors and a separate competition for 

the best decorated school tree, with a 

prize for the winner. So if you are in 

town that weekend, please pop along 

and vote for our tree. 

 

  

 

 

 

Mass Times at Sacred Heart Church 

 

Saturday at 6.00 pm (First Mass of Sunday) 

Sunday at 9.00 am 

(The Liturgy of the Word for Children is usually celebrated during this 

Mass on the 2nd and 3rd Sunday of the Month) 

Weekday Masses:  Monday at 9:00 am  

   Tuesday Thursday and Friday at 9.30 am 

   Wednesday at 12 noon 

DAYS OF OBLIGATION: On the ‘day’ at 6.30 pm 


